From:

Sent: Wednesday, 16 June 2021 6:38 PM **To:** Health and Environment Committee

Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Dear Health Committee Members,

This is helping people suicide and I know it will get so out of control. It is not okay to help society kill themselves. Instead we must humanely provide palliative and loving care in a compassionate manner, and respect life. Before you know it, the elderly will be encouraged and manipulated into ending their lives early to save money.. NO WAY

Sincerely

Kate

Sincerely, katie atkins

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com